
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

MEMORANDUM AND ORDER ON 
MOTION FOR RECONSIDERATION 

 
The Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission (“Commission”) received a written 

request April 5, 2011 asking that the Commission reconsider its ruling rendered on February 23, 
2011 suspending indefinitely, until a transfer of license application is approved, the above 
referenced Licensee’s alcoholic beverages license.  The request was sent by James 
Fortin, the last-approved owner of the license.  A transfer of license application was submitted to 
the Commission for its approval and the Commission is prepared to approve that transfer 
application on certain specified conditions.   

  
Therefore, the request for reconsideration is ALLOWED.  The disposition is hereby 

reconsidered and revised to a suspension for the period of time served by the licensee.  This 
reconsideration is based on and subject to the Commission approval of the pending license 
transfer application. 
  

Furthermore, this matter will be referred to our Investigative unit for further enforcement 
if this license is not transferred as approved by the Commission. 
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